
3rd Annual Cardboard Boat Regatta 

Girl Scouts of Ohio’s Heartland 

Rules and Regulations 

Spectators (non-participants)  

Spectators are welcome to come view the races! Please bring your own seating (lawn chairs, 

lawn blankets, etc.). You can set up anywhere along the pond except for marked off areas used 

for participant entry and judging. Seating locations are first come- first served. Spectators 

cannot use pop up tents because they can interfere with the view of others. 


